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Enf of Autumn Term 2020 - the new norm
18/12/20

IMPORTANT
PLANS FOR REOPENING IN JANUARY

There is a lot of concern about the rising number of covid cases in Neath Port Talbot so the
local authority have told schools how to plan for the reopen in January.

Our school will be open to pupils on 6th January 2021, if there is a change in this date we will
inform you on the 4th January. However, the school will still be open to vulnerable learners and
children of critical workers on January 6th and we emphasize that it is important for them to
attend.

Staff will be working on January 4th and 5th. We will need to find out potential numbers of staff
that may be in isolation and number of families / pupils. We will also be looking at the infection
rate at that time. We will choose the best option that will be right for our families at Eastern. The
decision will be made for US and not based on other schools.

The choices will be discussed and will need approval from the local authority:
- reopen as we are now

- reducing the number of pupils coming in at certain times

- online learning for all pupils except vulnerable learners and pupils of key workers.

We sincerely hope that we can reopen for all the children on January 6th!

INSET day is planned for January 22nd. No school for pupils. Staff professional development
day.
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Domestic Abuse
Not a nice topic to discuss but it is one not to ignore. You may have seen a lot of media coverage on the
increase of domestic abuse incidents reported. Our local authority is dealing with a large number of cases,
many of them related to the impact of lockdown on relationships. We have been sent the following links to
share with as many people as we can. Don't be a bystander and watch it happen. Help the victim and provide
them the professional support they need. The victim needs to know where to get the help.

This is the link to the website
https:/gov.wales/live-fear-free

This link is the secret hand signal for a victim.
https://www.walesonline.co.uk/news/uk-news/secre

0808 8010 800

call « text « live chat « email

https://gov.wales/dont-be-bystander

This link is how we can help victims. " Live Fear Free Helpline
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